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23 March 2022
MEMORANDUM NO. 17
Series of 2022
TO ] All Vice-Chancellors, Deans, Directors, Department Chairs,

Head of Units

SUBJECT: Seminar on Safe Spaces Act

All official UPLB drivers and administrative personnel who have authority to
drive, except those under the Security and Safety Office, are directed to proceed to the
CEC on 30 March 2022 at 8:00 am to attend the Seminar on Safe Spaces Act. Please bring

your IDs and pens.

For compliance.

ROLANDO T. BELLO
Vice Chancellor



